WINDHAM COMMUNITY GARDEN COMMITTEE
Minutes for May 10, 2011
The meeting was called to order by Chair Marge Govoni.  Present  Paul Tringali,   Priscilla Payne, Rob Juergens , Donna and Rick Walter, Brian LaPierre, Aileen Pelletier, Rachel Michaud, Marge Govoni.  Absent Patrick Martin,  Laura LaPierre.  Irina, a prospective gardener also attended..
The minutes of May 3, 2011 were accepted on a motion by Donna and a second by Rachel.  The vote was unanimous.  
The Treasurer’s Report – In the account is $3429.60.  We are committed to spend funds on water line extension, stakes, brochure which would leave us approx. $1996.60..

Soil Test and Amendments –Liming has been completed.
Deer Fencing and accessories – The cabling has arrived and is in the shed.  Dig safe has been and everything is okay for drilling holes.
Tilling  - Ernie Valente is ready to do the tilling as soon as he can get on the land.
Due to the issues of the BMX Park and its location we spent considerable time putting together a presentation for the Town Council.  Donna is willing to make the presentation and as many of us as possible will attend the meeting.

Open House -  May 14 from 10-12 We briefly discussed the format and etails of the open house.  Members of the Committee will be there early to set up.
Home Depot Donations – We agreed that we would ask for watering supplies only from Home Depot and Brian will take care of that.  Paul offered to contact Lowe’s for a donation of tools.
The next regular meeting will be May 24, 2011 at 6 pm.  The Western Maine Community Garden group will meet at Windham High School at 6 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Priscilla Payne, Secretary
Agenda for the May 24, 2011 meeting
Acceptance of Minutes
Treasurer’s Report
Garden related issues
Seedlings

Fencing – 
Other

Please let me know if there are other items to be added to the agenda.
